Bredhurst Church Of England Primary School



Parents As Partners

Website: www.bredhurst.kent.sch.uk Newsletter 23.3.18



Self Control

Perseverance

Inclusion

Respect

Inspiration

Trust



Dear Parents,

We are swiftly approaching the end of term, which is always a busy time for the children.

Do remember to keep an eye out for alerts to remind you of the various events over the next week.

Well done to Forge class for a great class worship, what a fabulous game of noughts + crosses! The prayers which they shared with us were very thoughtful.

Fir Tree class had another visitor this week, Miss Fenson's sister brought in her Caterham 7 car, which the children all thought great.

Forge Class have been working on Jack and the Beanstalk and learning about life cycles in science.

In Hurstwood class the children have been writing and learning about sound in science.

Kemsley class have continued with their persuasive writing about a circus and making plaques in their topic.

Oakwood class have been writing newspaper reports and investigating gears in science.

Thank you to FOBS for the Mothers Day Gift Sale and all the parents who gave up their time to buy the gifts and sell them to the children. Also thank you to all the parents for supplying the children with money to spend on gifts which helped raise money for our school.

The children who took part in the cross country on Friday all did extremely well with Ethan Rollings and Oscar Colyer coming 1st for their age groups. Henry Ridden 2nd for his age group and Alessia Suvari placed 3rd in her age group. A very well done to you all.

This week is the final week for clubs. New clubs will be starting after the Easter break and new club letters will be sent out.

Next week events:

Monday Rehearsals for Easter service
Tuesday Hurstwood class Woodland Walk
Fir Tree class trip to Dover Museum

Selected Yr3+4 children to Greenfields football tournament

Wednesday Year 5+6 Experience Easter at St. Matthews Church

Fir Tree Creative session 11a.m. with parents

Easter Service at St Peters—2.00p.m.

Thursday Selected year 5+6 Netball tournament at Rainham Girls

Whole school—Easter Egg hunt at 2.45p.m.

Friday Good Friday — SCHOOL CLOSED

We are aiming for the pool to be opened and staff to have completed their lifeguard training during the Easter break, which means swimming will commence in May. More information to follow.

Best Wishes

Michelle Cox Mrs M Cox



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week

Finley Singleton Fir Tree

Forge Isaac Jackson

Hurstwood Eden Tasker-Twinn

Kemsley **Robyn Taylor**

Oakwood **Olivia Montgomery**

Writer of the Week

Fir Tree Jeremy Duduyemi

Forge **Robyn Singleton**

Hurstwood Scott Abdey

Kemsley **Issie Hall**

Oakwood **Rhys Thomas**



Ben Rankine





Thank you for all the 'Phil the Bag' donations. We are awaiting a figure to find out how much

we have raised for the school as a result of this.

☆ Oakwood

☆

☆

The children will all be sent home with their end of term report next week. If you do have any

concerns regarding your child's report please do book an appointment with their class teacher to discuss this with

them.



Attendance letters will also be sent home next week for any child who is below 95%.

Attendance is very important for your child's learning.



March

Tuesday 27th Fir Tree trip Dover Museum Tuesday 27th Football Team Greenfields Yr3/4

☆

Wednesday 28th Easter Service 2.00p.m. Thursday 29th Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. Thursday 29th **Netball Team Rainham Girls**

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Break

<u>April</u>

Monday 16th **Staff Development Day** Tuesday 17th Children return to school Kemsley trip British Museum Thursday 26th Thursday 26th Spring Disco 3.30—5p.m.

May

SATS week Year 6 May 14th—19th

Saturday 19th May Day (all children are needed in school)

Monday 28th May — Friday 1st June Half Term Break

June

Monday 4th **Staff Development Day** Tuesday 5th Children return to school

Wednesday 13th Sports Day a.m.

<u>July</u>

Wednesday 18th Disco 4.30—6.30p.m.

Thursday 19th Yr6 Pool Party

Friday 20th Leaver's Service 11.00a.m.

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term